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Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds/Igniting Hearts

2023/2024
"Faithfulness"

Ready to take a breath this
weekend?

Thank you to everyone who was able to be at the two Back to School Night events this week. It
is important for the teachers to connect with parents in order to continue to get to know the
students in their classes.

A reminder that tomorrow, Friday, September 1st is an early dismissal day for everyone and
that there is NO afternoon Extended Day. This is Labor Weekend and there is no school on
Monday, September 4th and no school for students on Tuesday, September 5th as there is
professional development for the teachers.

It was mentioned last night, but the meeting for the Middle School parents regarding The Gift of
Human Sexuality program is Wednesday, September 6th. This is a 7:00pm Zoom meeting;
watch for an email from Mrs. Evans with the link. Remember this is an OPT-IN program and we
must have on file the permission form that was provided in your Family Packet.

The Band and Strings programs are gearing up; students had the opportunity to meet the
instructors and to see some of the instruments yesterday. Information is below regarding the
Strings program and there is a parent meeting for the Band program on Wednesday,
September 6th at 6:00 pm in the cafeteria.

There is also information below for students in grades 3-8 who would like to sing in the Mass
Choir.

https:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sxELD1Mmers&list=PLgCGT7nNXGY6VhDeZ9o8EjomBG9pzI7Tg


The Fall Yearbook pictures, both individual and class, will be taken on Tuesday, September
12th. All students should be in their dress uniform (not PE uniform) regardless of whether they
have PE that day. Listen for further instructions from Coach Gregas and the homeroom
teachers on how PE dress will be handled that day.

Afterschool activities will begin to ramp up over the next few weeks. Be sure that if your child is
participating in an activity that you arrive on time to pick them up. Students who are not picked
up at the time designated by the moderator will be checked into Extended Day and charges will
accrue.

Mr. Anson Groves is now the Director of Youth Ministry for the parish (in addition to being the
Director of Religious Education). He is getting his schedule set and programs organized, but
know that many of the traditional programs (like Militia Immaculata) will return.

Thank you to everyone for your confinued patience during the arrival and dismissal processes -
we are getting in the swing of it all! Especially in the lower lot, please be sure that you give
yourself enough space to turn your car so that it is as straight as possible in the line. It makes it
difficult to maximize the space in the lot when cars are at an angle. I know sometimes it may
not seems necessary to drive to the top of the lot just to swing around and drive back down in
the lane, but there really is a "method to the maddness" and I appreciate your cooperation.

I hope you have a terrific long weekend. I am sure most everyone is ready for a small breather
as we get accustomed to the rigor of daily school life.

Did you create your own Holy Moment this week? Did you challenge yourself to reach out to
someone who impacted your life and let them know?

We hope you did and that you felt the grace that came from that interaction.

As mentioned, each Thursday this note will contain the Matthew Kelly, Holy Moments videos
that he recorded during Lent of 2023. These relate to the Holy Moments book.

Holy Spirit Mass Choir



If you are interested in singing at the Friday school Masses, sign up for choir!
We practice Thursdays after school 3:15-4:30

Sign-up by: Filling out the form and bringing it to Ms. Sanborn by Thursday
September 14th

First Choir Rehearsal: Thursday 14th, 3:15-4:30 p.m. in the music
classroom

*Communication will happen over email in advance in the case of any
schedule irregularities*

NOTE: Parents please plan to pick up your student in the car line in front of the
school at the end of each rehearsal. Parents who are late for pick up (4:40), your child

will be sent to extended day and charges will accrue.
Fill out the form below and return to Ms. Sanborn. Questions?

csanborn@holyspiritflames.org

Students 3rd grade and older are eligible

Click here for choir registration
form

Holy Spirit School Strings Program

The program is designed for students from 3rd to 8th grade who wish to study a string
instrument (violin, viola, cello). The curriculum incorporates group lessons, master classes,
ensemble playing and performance opportunities. During the first year of study, your child will
learn the basics of playing his/her instrument. We focus on holding the instrument and bow with
the correct posture, as well as producing a relaxed, resonant tone. They will also learn the
basics of reading music and taking care of their instrument.

Dr. Hwan-Ah Lee is the program director.

Please see the attached letter for more information.

Strings Program Parent

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/d6c86109-deff-487e-ac3f-fe5fe9b91433.docx
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/cec02bf3-311d-4d1b-9ebb-b72dd9aabeee.docx


Letter

Strings Program Registration
Link

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! I hope your summer was fun!!!

 
I’m looking forward to a second year of band at our school. I hope to see you there!
 
In the meantime, be sure to go to the following link, with your child, and take a look at all of the
fun information about band instruments and such:
https://www.bepartofthemusic.org/group/index.php?id=8459

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeSl8OWxJXfAVlb1RBLsSRrKgaAnuR2dmkWuBD4VLJJtn5WBw/viewform
https://www.bepartofthemusic.org/group/index.php?id=8459


Substitute Teachers Needed

Are you interested in being on the Subsitute Teacher list?
Contact Mrs. Evans for information and paperwork

nevans@holyspiritflames.org

Thank you!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

mailto:nevans@holyspiritflames.org


Upcoming PTO Events
​Thursday, September 7th
Connect1 Training 7:00pm – 7:30pm via Zoom (2 PSSC points for attending)
Meeting ID: 844 0184 3962; Passcode: 801912
 
September 8th – 17th

Spirit Gear Sale (link forthcoming)
 
Sunday, September 10th

Parish Picnic 2:00pm - 5:00pm Holy Spirit Front Lawn
 
Tuesday, September 19th

PTO Meeting 6:30pm – 8:30pm via Zoom
Meeting ID: 895 9844 5225; Passcode: 268985
 

 
Volunteer Opportunities
Homeroom Parents (40 PSSC points)
If you would like to be a Homeroom Parent for your child’s classroom this year, the signup has been posted to
Connect1. There are two spots for each teacher, but they are filling up fast. Thank you so much for volunteering
to make this a wonderful school year. Please reach out to the PTO Homeroom Coordinator, Val Overstreet, at
ptohomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org with any questions.
 
Outdoor Classroom Committee Chair (40 PSSC points)
Works with designated faculty member to coordinate help to upgrade and maintain the school's outdoor
classroom. Requires two committee chairs.
 
Hospitality Committee Chair (40 PSSC points)
Focuses on working with parent volunteers to provide home baked goods, paper products, drinks, etc. for
various school events throughout the year, including monthly teacher luncheons and the National Honor
Society induction ceremony reception. Requires two committee chairs. Only one role is available. 
 
Please reach out to the Holy Spirit Volunteer Coordinator - Lauren Schmidt
at PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org for more details.

 
Reminders
Connect1
We appreciate your efforts to get signed up in Connect1. Connect1 is easy to use on a computer and

https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/KyxHT_3Fb
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/84401843962?pwd=WFplbHJyWFFMd0VvbkFXRVNUZ0Qvdz09
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/89598445225?pwd=Qmw0bktkVkhKMnJwSlhqL3huajhrUT09
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/7KszIlwKS
mailto:ptohomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/pMNlpMEiW
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/pMNlpMEiW
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org


smartphone.  
 
The application does three main things for our community: 
1. A prayer board
2. Volunteer Sign-ups Connect One (connect1.io)
3. Community Directory
 
You will notice an addition to your last name in Connect1. We are adding your family numbers to
Connect1.  You will see "-##" i.e. Lastname-85. If you want to update your information in Connect1
that would be helpful. Please don't remove the numbers. This will help track events and PSSC hours.
 
If you haven’t set up your account, please register here and follow the instructions in the flier. If you need
help there are some training opportunities at this sign up:

RECESS DUTY SIGN UP in Connect 1 is ready  

Access your Connect 1 account to sign up!

Recess Duty in Connect 1

Consider being a Boosterthon Sponsor!!

https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/board
https://app.connect1.io/
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/VBI5KQXn2


PTO Board 2023 - 2024
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Robert Wu - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Karin Floyd - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Kristyn Poreba - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Lauren Schmidt - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org

Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in
order to perform recess duty and to volunteer for activities where students are present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOHomeroomCoorindator@holyspiritflames.org






Community Happenings!



FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "August 31, 2023" on the website. For
your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Boosterthon Sponsorship Information
2. Boosterthon Sponsorship Form
3. Mass Choir Registration Form
4. Strings Program Parent Letter
5. Band Parent Meeting flyer
6. Partners in Faith (September) Newsletter
7. Mabel's Labels flyer
8. Little Medical School flyer
9. PSA Sports flyer

10. Connect 1 Registration Instructions

Parish Flyers:

1. Parish Picnic flyer
2. Pancake Breakfast
3. That Man Is You flyer
4. Great Expectations Care Packages flyer
5. Catechism in a Year flyer
6. Knights of Columbus information
7. Diocesan Pilgrimage to Emmitsburg
8. Vatican II Document Study with Father Willard flyer

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/august-21-2023/


9. Holy Spirit Friends of the Poor Walk flyer
10. KAIROS Cookie Ministry flyer
11. Squire Roses flyers

Community Flyers:

1. Scouting Family Fun Night flyer
2. Boy Scout Troop 50 flyer
3. Walk 4 Life flyer


